
 

 

MINUTES 
 
Demolition Review Committee 
Meeting  06/26/2020 
 
The “Coronavirus” statement was read by D. Choate and the meeting called to order at 11:05 A.M.   
Present were:  David Choate and Bev Giblin (Alternate). Bev was seated for Elizabeth Sanborn.  
Attendance: David Choate – Aye, Bev Giblin - Aye 
 
Minutes reviewed from 05/08/20 mtg. B. Giblin motioned to accept; D. Choate seconded;  
Rollcall Vote: Bev Giblin – Aye, David Choate – Aye.  
 
Purpose:  Discuss potential demolition of the barn and ell at 546 Washington Road.  
Proposed Plan:  Tear down and build a replica. This reconstruction has already been approved by the HDC.  
 
The Committee had a discussion on significance and decided a site visit is in order before a final decision is 
made. 
D. Choate asked for a vote on the site walk. 
B. Giblin moved to schedule a site walk at the Applicant’s convenience.  
D. Choate 2nd.   
Rollcall vote:  Bev Giblin – Aye, David Choate – Aye.  
 
Committee voted to schedule a site walk. 
D. Choate will notify the Building Inspector, Peter Rowell, of our decision and he will notify the Applicant 
and so inform the Committee.  
 
Jen Madden has submitted a letter to the Rye Heritage Commission to serve as an Alternate to the 
Demolition Review Committee and this appointment is on hold.   
 
D. Choate will continue to seek to find out the Committee’s approved budget from Kate and Janice. 
 
B. Giblin motioned to adjourn and D. Choate seconded the motion. 

Rollcall Vote: Bev Giblin – Aye, David Choate – Aye. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 11:20 a.m. 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
David Choate 


